
Notice of Extended Orthopedic Service 

Hours 

Dear Valued Patients, 

We are pleased to announce that, effective immediately, our orthopedic department will be 

extending its service hours to better accommodate your needs. The new hours of operation are as 

follows: 

• Monday to Friday: 8:00 AM - 6:00 PM 

• Saturday: 9:00 AM - 2:00 PM 

• Sunday: Closed 

This extension is part of our commitment to providing you with the best possible care and 

availability. 

If you have any questions or would like to schedule an appointment, please do not hesitate to 

contact our office. 

Thank you for choosing our orthopedic services! 

Sincerely, 

The Orthopedic Team 


